
52 - 2020 
St. Paul’s United Church of Canada 

Leadership Team Meeting 
Estevan, SK — November 23, 2020 

 

Call to Order Chairperson Diane Wrubleski opened the meeting at 
7:00 pm via Zoom software 

  
Attendance Astrid Friesen, Sandi Klatt, Don Kindopp, Diane 

Wrubleski, Mike Little, Gail Schlamp, Greg Suchan, 
Vic Wiebe (Pastoral Charge Representative) 
 
Regrets:  Jasper Pecson 

  
New Business  
Re-Opening our 
church for Sunday 
Worship Services for 
Advent 2020 

• Overall feelings are not good; things are not 
improving 

• Faith Groups and the Saskatchewan 
Government had a meeting but nothing has 
been announced yet 

• The Saskatchewan Government is supposed 
to be giving an update tomorrow 

• December 9, 2020 is our normal meeting time 
 

Motion:  Sandi Klatt / Mike Little 
That we do not open the church for Sunday morning 
worship services and review at the December 9, 2020 
Leadership Team Meeting.  CARRIED 

  
2020 Financial 
Review 

• Marilyn Miller (our normal financial reviewer) is 
unable to review our books for 2020 

• Don Kindopp is currently looking for a 
reviewer, but if anyone knows of someone 
who could do the review, please let him know. 

• The review has to be done in January 2021, 
after the year-end cut-off has occurred, and 
before the statements are presented at the 
annual congregational meeting. 

  
Next Meeting Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 7 pm on Zoom 
  

Adjournment Motion: Gail Schlamp / Sandi Klatt 
The meeting to be adjourned. 

  
 
_________________________________ _________________________________ 
 Diane Wrubleski, Chair Astrid Friesen, Recording Secretary 


